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REGISTRATION FOR CHILDREN  

ENTERING KINDERGARTEN IN 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
If you live in the Brentwood Park catchment area, you may register 
your child starting  February 1st, 2024.    
 
We are also accepting Cross District and Out Of District applications 
as of February 1st, 2024. 
 
T o  r e g i s t e r  p l e a s e  v i s i t  t h e  f o l l o w i n g  w e b s i t e :  
https://burnabyschools.ca/registration. Schools will not be       
accepting any in-person registrations. 
 
It is important to check which school serves your address at the 
“school locator” link. 

 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL  

 

Today, on the last day of school before the winter 

break, a sizable army of  parent volunteer foot   

soldiers, under the leadership of Suzy Pruss,     

organized a wonderful pancake breakfast for the 

entire school community! Feeding 608 students and 

70 staff is no small feat, and the parent elves were 

up and at school early this morning to get things 

rolling. Thank you to everyone who volunteered their 

time to mix pancake batter, flip pancakes, serve the 

delicious meal, and clean up afterwards. There was 

a wonderfully festive spirit throughout the whole school today and our bellies and 

hearts are full!  

 

Thanks, also, to Santa Claus for stopping by today. We know how busy you are at 

this time of year and we appreciate you spending time with us. We    promise to live 

up to the Christmas spirit and spread peace, love and joy!  

LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 
We held our first fundraiser of the year for BC Children’s Hospital and raised $812.  
A big thank you to Costco for donating the cookies! Thank you to everyone who 
supported this initiative!  
 
Our next spirit day is January 25th — Dress as a Staff Member.   

 
            OUR ANNUAL HEARTS FOR TRUTH   

                CAMPAIGN IS COMING UP!   
 
Chocolate heart order forms will be sent home with students in January 
with further details and information. Thank you in advance for your   
support of this important fundraising endeavor as we acknowledge and 
recognize the damage done by Canada’s residential school system, 
remember the victims, and listen to the survivors who are telling their 
stories and sharing their truth.  All donations go to The Gord Downie & 
Chanie Wenjack Foundation. 

 

 

 

As an enrichment of our Arts Education program, P.E. program, and 
Active Living program we will be having a professional hip hop dance 
instructor, Sue Cejalvo-Howse, teach and provide hip hop lessons for 

all Brentwood Park students. 

This year, PAC is going to subsidize part of the cost and we have 
some money in a Ministry Student Affordability Fund that can cover 
the other part of the cost so the lessons will be free to all students 

this year! Thanks for your generosity PAC! 

Sue and her team of dance instructors will prepare all of the students 
for a school-wide sharing of their learning in dance. Each student will 
receive lessons between January 29 - Feb. 9, 2024. We will have 
performances similar to the Winter Concert for family members       
on Friday, Feb. 9th. Save the date! Details and times for the        
performances will be shared in January. We look forward to seeing 

you and sharing our hip hop dance performances. 

 


